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Marks and Spencer Hooded Spotted Dressing Gown 
 

 

 

 

Problem 

The product does not comply with the fire hazard labelling requirements of the Product Safety 
Standards (Children's Nightwear and Limited Daywear Having Reduced Fire Hazard) Regulations 
2016.  
 
Parents and caregivers may be unaware of the potential fire hazards and how to manage the risks - 
These garments may be a fire risk to the wearer. 

Details 

Sold online at marksandspencer.com/nz from October 2016 to September 2017 

What to do 

Stop using your dressing gown and contact Marks & Spencer to organise to return it for a refund. 
 
The 0800 number redirects to the British office and is open from 7am to 7pm UK time. 

Contact 

 

Marks and Spencer Plc 

mailto:international@marksandspencerlondon.com 

tel: 0800 451 408 

http://www.marksandspencer.com/nz/contactus 


